June 16, 1987 10:15 AM

Chris Joseph, Police Chief, met with John Jones, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen and Rachel Reinstein to discuss a problem with the purchase of the cruiser from Wyman's Chevrolet. He has located the same cruiser for less money at Hilltop Chevrolet and asked if he could have a check cut today in order to pick up the much needed cruiser.

Selectmen approved of the purchase from Hilltop Chevrolet and a check was cut.

June 24, 1987 10:30 AM

Fred & Gene Woodworth met with John Jones, Chairman of Board of Selectmen and Rachel Reinstein. A building permit for Mr. & Mrs. Woodworth was approved and signed by the Selectmen at this time.